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.!" o UNITED STATES
f- .I NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION* ' ' ' WASHINGTON, D.C. 2000so

%p*ese*/ ,

March 23, 1992

.

Mark D. Olsen, Esquire
Office of Chief Counsel
Department of Energy
Idaho Field Office

'

785 DOE Place
Idaho Falls, Idaho 83401-1562 ~

Dear Mr. 01sent

This will acknowledge your recen'. Intter relating to NRC's
prescription of standards.

,

I have referred the letter to Mr. Robert M. - Bernero, Director,
office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards for such action as
may be appropriate.

I anticipate that NRC will be in touch with you again shortly.
E ere ,

'
.

.

ames R. Wolf
Senior Attorney

'office of the General Counsel
_

cc: Robert M. Le:nero, Dir. HMSS
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